
Testimony in support of 2036 – Phil Murphy for the NDSGA 

Chair Porter and Committee, having been along for the ride on every interim committee and involved in 

this topic well before that, I urge you to give a thumbs up on continuing this study.  Hopefully, electronic 

permission/posting will ease the burdens of landowners.  As you know, Senator Erbele invested much 

and brought many various parties together to find solutions to what has been contentious for so long.  

With your support, perhaps this bill can be part of the bridge that this committee has sought between 

landowners and sportsmen.  Thank you for your consideration. 


